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CHARACTER CORNER  
 
Character is EVERYTHING I Say 
and Do That Shows How Much I 
Care About You and Me! 
 
TOLERANCE - APRIL 
 

Recognizing and respecting the 
differences, values, and beliefs of 
other people 

 
 

 

  

MANATEE MEMOS 
HOLLYWOOD CENTRAL ELEMENTARY 

“Home of the Mighty Manatees” 
 

 
 “Formulating Dynamic Minds” 

http://hollywoodcentral.browardschools.com 
 

Spring 2018 
                                  

Delicia Decembert, Principal 
Kelly Heverly, Asst. Principal  

754-323-6150 
Attendance:  754-323-6152 

 
 
Information on the Florida Standards and assessments can be found 
at http://www.fsassessments.org. If you would like to see sample test 
items, they can be easily viewed at  
 
http://fsassessments.org/students-and-families/practice-tests. 

 
 
April AUTISM AWARENESS MONTH 
 MILITARY CHILD MONTH 
 NATIONAL VOLUNTEER MONTH 
April 25  K-5 Student of the Month – 8:00 a.m. – ITV 
  (by invitation only) 
 SAC/SAF Meeting – 2:30 p.m. 
 
May HAITIAN HERITAGE MONTH 
 JEWISH AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH 
May 2 Interim Reports Issued 
May 7-11 Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 8-9 1st & 2nd Gr. Primary End of Year Test 
May 9 District Spanish Competition - PAC 
May 11 Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast – 8:30 a.m. - TBA 
May 15 5th Gr. Field Trip to Olsen 
 Spring Showcase – Chorus/Teams - 6:00 p.m. 
May 24 Pasta Night – 5:30 p.m. 
May 25 NO SCHOOL - Employee Planning 
May 28 NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day Holiday 
May 29 1st Gr. End of Year Awards – 8:30 a.m. - PAC 
May 30 2nd Gr. End of Year Awards – 8:30 a.m. - PAC 
May 31 3rd Gr. End of Year Awards – 8:30 a.m. – PAC 
 Living Statues – Gr. 4 & 5 
 
June 1 KG End of Year Awards/Show – 8:30 a.m. - PAC 
June 4 4th Gr. End of Year Awards – 8:30 a.m. - PAC 
 5th Gr. Promotion & Awards – 6:30 p.m. 
June 6 EARLY RELEASE – DISMISSAL AT 12:00 P.M. 
 LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 
 NOTE:  THE LAST DAY LANDS ON A WEDNESDAY. 
 
 

 

 
FSA SCHEDULE 

 
May 1 Gr. 5 NGSSS Science Session 1 (PBT) 
May 2 Gr. 5 NGSSS Science Session 2 (PBT) 
 
May 8 Gr. 4 FSA ELA Session 1 (CBT) 
 Gr. 5 FSA ELA Session 1 (CBT) 
May 9 Gr. 4 FSA ELA Session 2 (CBT) 
 Gr. 5 FSA ELA Session 2 (CBT) 
 
May 10 Gr. 3 FSA Math Session 1 (CBT) 
 Gr. 5 FSA Math Session 1 (CBT) 
May 11 Gr. 3 FSA Math Session 2 (CBT) 
 Gr. 5 FSA Math Session 2 (CBT) 
 



 
 
 
 

Pasta Night 
Come and join us 

for a night of fun, food & 
giveaways! 

May 24 – 5:30-7:30 p.m. 

 

 
 

Monday, May 7 - Friday, May 11 
 

Your teacher is a special part of your life. Show your teacher what they 
mean to you during this special week. Please feel free to express 
yourself however you would like. Here are some suggestions: 
• Take your teacher’s name and use words describing them with 

each letter.  
• Example: Smith. S-Super M-Magical I-Incredible T-Talented M-

Marvelous  
• Create a Thank You card or poem telling your teacher how special 

they are to you. 
• Make or buy a flower for your teacher. 
• Make an Award for your teacher. What do they do that makes 

them stand out? 
• If you could give your teacher any gift in the world, what would it 

be and why? Draw a picture with your idea. Share with your 
teacher. 

A great deal is involved in the process of deciding placement 
for students for the next school year. There are many factors 
involved, such as required District models and the needs of 
individual students. These many facets are taken into 
consideration in order to make sound decisions when creating 
classes. Because of the great care that is taken, requests for 
specific teachers will not be granted. If you would like to have 
input into a specific type of teacher who you feel would best 
meet your child's needs, please send your request to 
Administration with a letter discussing your child's needs and 
the strategies you feel would be most suitable addressing your 
child's learning style. All attempts will be made to honor your 
request. 

Teacher Requests 

 
 

Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers for your 
efforts to support and enhance learning here at HCE. 

A special thank you and congratulations to our  
Volunteers of the Year: 

 
Lisa Max 

Outstanding Volunteer of the Year 
Ellen Suppa 

Senior Volunteer of the Year 
Stephanie Levac 

Program Coordinator of the Year 

Our school year is winding down!  Please 
return all books to the library now.  We will 
be sending home notices for overdue and lost 
books; please look around for any unreturned 
books. Please note: The Broward County 
School system does require you to pay for 
lost or unreturned books. 

School Choice 2018/19 
Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) is proud to offer high-
quality educational programs at each of our schools.  Our District is 
a national leader in providing innovative learning opportunities to 
help students reach their highest potential. BCPS provides families 
with a variety of school choice options and encourages 
parents/guardians to explore all that BCPS has to offer. 
 
The next opportunity to apply for 2018-19 School Choice begins 
May 1, 2018.   
 
For more information, visit browardschools.com/schoolchoice. 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, 
gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation. The School Board also provides equal access to the 
Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational 
Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department & District’s Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321- 2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. 
 
Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational 
Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158.  

Effective May 1, 2018, Food and Nutrition Services cannot accept 
checks as payment for student meals for the remainder of this 
school year. You will have to have money in your account or in 
your hand to get meals; there will be no meals charged. If you 
have previous charges, please see that they are paid immediately. 
This does not affect on-line payment access at 
myschoolbucks.com.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Tashawana Mullen, Food and Nutrition Services, at 754-321-0244. 

CAFETERIA REMINDER 
NO CHECKS ACCEPTED AFTER APRIL 30 


